
LEARN ABOUT YOUR
DRAINAGE AND
FUTURE IMPACTS!

YOU’RE INVITED!

This is your chance to not only learn about the pros and cons but also to actively contribute
your insights and feedback. Your input matters greatly in shaping the future of our
watershed community. Let's come together to gain knowledge, share ideas, and work
towards a more sustainable and resilient future for all. We can't wait to see you there! 

Your presence at this event is crucial, as your water drainage relies on the health and
efficiency of this vital channel. Delve into the intricacies of this process with us, exploring the
various perspectives, legal requirements, and watershed district obligations associated with
the redetermination of the Sand Hill Ditch.

Join us for an engaging and informative gathering hosted by the Sand Hill River Watershed
District board of managers! We're excited to invite you to a special session focused on
understanding the essential legal process for redetermining benefits on the Sand Hill Ditch,
the lifeline of the Sand River Watershed.

Come and be enlightened by two captivating presentations! Join us as John Kolb from Rinke Noonan and Bryan Murphey from H2Over Viewers take the
stage to share their expertise.  We need your input for futuristic planning!  Can’t make either session? Visit our web-site for video footage after July 30,
2024 by scanning the QR Code on the front of this card! 
 

John Kolb - Minnesota’s leading
drainage and water resource
attorney at Rinke Noonan

PRESENTERS: Bryan Murphy - President of
H2Over Viewers and is a
former drainage contractor

Civic Center
215 East First Street
Fosston, MN 56542 
9 AM 

WHERE: (PICK ONE )
Knutson Community Center 
101 S Mill St
Fertile, MN 56540
1 PM
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July 30, 2024
EDUCATION & OUTREACH


